
 

 
 
 
 

Construction Activities in Lawrence  
Dear Neighbor, 

As you may be aware, National Grid is working on improvements to strengthen our electric distribution 
systems to more reliably serve our customers in your area. The upgrades include rebuilding the existing 
electric substation on National Grid property at the corner of Common Street and Amesbury Street as well 
as upgrading the connected underground distribution lines. The existing Lawrence #2 substation is an 
indoor substation that has been in operation since the late 1920’s. Much of the equipment is in need of 
replacement to support future electrical needs and to continue serving thousands of customers. 

As an update to the start of construction notice delivered in August 2024, work to rebuild the Lawrence #2 
substation is planned to begin the week of October 21. You can expect increased activity at the substation 
as crews perform equipment mobilization and site preparations. In the coming weeks, work activities will 
include excavation and soil removal, micropile and foundation installation, and deliveries to the substation. 
Those in close proximity to the substation may experience construction noise and vibrations as a result of 
some work activities 

During these activities there will be an increase of vehicles and team members within the area. Our 
employees, contractors, and consultants are expected to wear their required personal protection equipment 
(PPE), including hard hats, high visibility vests and photo ID’s.  

To ensure the safety of crews performing the 
work, it may be necessary to limit the roadway 
to through traffic. Residential traffic is permitted, 
and signs will be placed in work areas to alert 
motorists. Police details will be near the work 
site to direct any traffic. 

Work will occur primarily between the hours of 
7:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. Monday through 
Thursday. Some work may be approved on 
Fridays or the weekends in extenuating 
circumstances. Truck traffic will use caution 
while on the streets in your area. There are no 
scheduled power interruptions as a result of 
these operations.  

If you have any questions or would like further 
information on construction activities, please 
contact the hotline at 781-236-6286.   

Sincerely, 

Eric Sacchetti, Consultant 

Project Stakeholder Outreach 

National Grid 
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